
January 27, 2025 

Executive Director 

SD One Call Notification Board 

Gerhold Brothers, Inc. held a meeting on Monday, January 27th
, 2025, at 8:00 A.M., regarding the SD 

One Call laws. 

We discussed the essence of the 811 call system. There was discussion on what was needed to be done, 

if we would ever happen to cut another gas line. We talked about not going by what the property owner 

tells us (that there is nothing there), but to call in a locate to make sure. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:25 A.M. 

Sincerely, 

Dan Gerhold 

Kelly Haug 
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I spoke with Eric from Watertown Municipal Utilities on January 24, 2025 and I will attend the Damage 

Prevention meeting on March 5, 2025. 


